

December Newsletter





Scotties/Viterra Regionals!

DEER LODGE

DLCC will host the Scotties Winnipeg Women's Regional Qualifiers and the Viterra Winnipeg Men's Regional Qualifiers, December 15-18. The winning teams will advance to the Scotties Tournament of Hearts (January 24-29 in East St. Paul) and the Viterra Championship (February 7-12 in Neepawa).

Manitoba Open

The deadline to enter the Manitoba Open, the world's largest annual bonspiel, is December 29. The bonspiel will be held at various Winnipeg clubs from January 12-16, while the Manitoba HALFspiel will be played from January 13-15. Please visit the <u>CurlManitoba website</u> to register.



New Year's Levee!

After a two-year hiatus, DLCC's annual New Year's Levee will return on January 1 from 12-3 pm. Ring in the new year by socializing with clubmates and testing your luck in the Turkey Shoot! Draw to the full four-foot with no curling equipment (3 shots for \$5) to win a prize.



Strathcona Cup

Curlers from Scotland will travel to Canada in January, 2023 for the Strathcona Cup Tour. As part of the Western Tour, games will be played at four Winnipeg clubs: DLCC, Fort Rouge, Granite, and Pembina. DLCC will host the Scots on Sunday, January 29 at 3 pm.

The club is looking for four teams to challenge the Scottish curlers. You can sign up either as a

team, or individually and we'll try to place you on a team. A dinner in the upstairs lounge will follow the games. To register, please contact Sean Grassie at seangrassie@hotmail.com.

Click here to learn more about the Strathcona Cup Tour.

Learn To Curl Clinic

DLCC will host a FREE learn to curl clinic on Saturday, January 28 from 2-4 pm. The clinic is open to curlers of all ages. To register, please contact Brandon at dlccicemaker@gmail.com.

8-Ender!

An 8-ender was recently scored in the Army Navy Air Force (ANAF) league that plays at the club on Sunday mornings. The team is pictured below.



The DLCC cannot operate without the help of volunteers, and as the saying goes - "many hands makes light work". If you are interested in helping out and giving back to the club, even if it's for a very small time commitment, we would love to hear from you.

Click here to Volunteer!



Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

This email was sent to dlccpresident@gmail.com
why did I get this?
unsubscribe from this list
update subscription preferences
Deer Lodge Curling Club
425 Woodlawn St
Winnipeg
<a href="mailto:MBR3J 2J3
Canada



The information contained in this e-mail transmission, including its attachments, is intended for the personal and confidential use of the designated recipients named above only. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or an agent responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received this document in error, and that any review, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by telephone and delete this message (and its attachments, if any) from your system.